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Another Victim Of The Wawaset Disaster

A “Mrs. St. Clair” writes to the New York Sun as follows: “Having read of the Wawaset disaster
and the terrible loss of life, | have heard from a private letter of one more victim that was on the
boat, whose name was not among the dead. He was a Mr. J.C. Seitz, of Washington, who had
resided in Alexandria, Va., and was going into the country. | believe he has friends in New York

and Washington and Virginia, and you might relieve their suspense by mentioning his death in
your private paper.”




